22 October 2011

Ms. Ali Kat Bertash

Founder & Executive Director

American Bombshells Entertainment, Inc.
P.O. Box 483

Centerport, NY 11721

Dear Ali Kat,

On behalf of everyone at the Wall Street Warfighters
Foundation, thank you for the generous gift of your time and talent in
support of our Charity Poker Tournament aboard the Intrepid Sea, Alr,
and Space Museum in New York City. Thank you for contributing to
the success of our wounded warriors in a very meaningful way!

Your generosity provides an invaluable foundation and sense of
purpose for our returning veterans, as they train for a career and plan
their future supported by a caring community. Wall Street Warfighters
can continue to identify, train, and place disabled veterans in careers in
the financial services industry, thanks to your support! Please pass
along my thanks to Peaches as well — you were a great addition to our
Poker Tournament!

With best wishes for continued success,
RIS

Sincerely,

v

PETER PACE
General (Retired)
United States Marine Corps

Chairman, Wall Street Warfighters Foundation



